
Police Bulletin 
 

August 19, 2008 
 

Campus Assaults 
 

Recently two separate assaults were reported on the Compton Center campus. Both incidents 
are currently being investigated by the campus police. The incidents are not believed to be 
related. 
 

As we begin our fall 2008 semester, please keep the following safety tips in mind.   

 
FOR YOUR SAFETY:  

• Have keys in hand before walking to your car 
• Always be aware of your surroundings – remember the use of iPod devices and cell 

phones may significantly distract you 
• Do not walk alone 
• Use the buddy system 
• Use the campus Courtesy Shuttle operated by campus police 24 hours per day, 

seven days per week. Call 1-310-900-1600, ext. 2999 for this service.   
• In an emergency dial 911 from any phone and your call will be forwarded to the 

L.A. County sheriff’s department who will immediately notify the Compton 
campus police.  

• From any campus office phone dial ext. 2999 and your call will go directly to 
campus police.  

• From a cell phone dial 1-310-900-1600, ext. 2999 to reach campus police.  
• Night students and faculty are encouraged to park in the same general area as other 

faculty or students with night classes in their building; this provides the opportunity 
for a group of students and faculty to walk to their cars after dark 

• Immediately report any suspicious activity to campus police 
• Be alert 
• Be prepared 

 
 
 

BE AWARE!  BE SAFE! 


